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Notice to Participants of AEMO’s decision on updating the 
Wholesale Market Metering Procedures (Victoria) and the Gas 

Metering – CTM Data Requirements 

 
This notice advises all Registered Participants (Participants) and other interested stakeholders 
that consultation for changes to the Wholesale Market Metering Procedures (Victoria) and the 
Gas Metering – CTM Data Requirements (the Procedures) under the procedure change 
consultative process prescribed in rule 135EE of the National Gas Rules (NGR), concluded on 
2 September 2016.   
 
No submissions were received on the Procedures during the consultation period.  Given this, 
the changes to the Procedures are unchanged from those proposed in the IIR.  
 
The IIR is available on the AEMO website at - 

http://www.aemo.com.au/Stakeholder-Consultation/Consultations/Wholesale-Market-
Metering-Procedures-Victoria-and-Gas-Metering-CTM-Data-Requirements 
 
As required by Rule 303(7), AEMO informs Participants that the Wholesale Market Metering 
Procedures (Victoria) and the Gas Metering – CTM Data Requirements will be effective from 
9 January 2017.  
 
 

Notice Date: 19 September 2016 
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